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May 4, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Ubilio Montejo. The
Condominium Association awarded CTC, the Paint Contractors, with the task to repaint
the building exterior and repair cracks and or spalls in its structure. Ubilio served as
Supervisor. As a Property Manager I can honestly say that he was diligent in his duties.

In his role he had a considerable amount of responsibilities, and handled them effortless.
He showed his skills to lead his team and communicate with the office on a daily basis
without incidents. Through his leadership inspired respect and cooperation of his
teammates throughout the entire project.

So without reservations I state with confidence that he is a motivated individual and can
lead his team in whatever project is put in front of him.

If you have further questions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely
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Annie Perez, M A
Community Association Manager
The Sterling Condominium Association
"Proudly Managed by Castle Group"
6767 Collins Avenue, Miami Beach FL 33141
305-864-0729
305-866-5265 Fax
aperez@castlegroup.com
www.castlegroup.com




